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To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director
From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%@’
Date: February 9, 1998

Subject: Request for No Parking on Garfield

Tom Ryan, WT /WP Supervisor, requested that “No Parking” signs be installed
in front of a pump station located near 959 N. Garfield. Vehicles periodically
park in front of the station and makes it difficult to perform maintenance. If the
station went down, larger equipment would need immediate access to perform
repairs.

The signs would be located on the west side of Garfield, 740 feet north of
Progress to a point 815 feet north.

I have reviewed this request and concur with the need for No Parking in this
area. ’

I

cc:  JohnJaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Tom Ryan, WT /WP Supervisor
Transportation and Safety Committee



